
Christmas Regatta Parking Plan 

 

Most of our activity will be taking place at Auckland Sailing Club, accessible via Tamaki Drive, which 

we will be sharing with the RAYC learn-to-sail program for the first two days of the regatta. 

All the 420s will be stored in the orange area below, with some parking available also.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The event is hosted by Royal Akarana YC, which is at the western end of the boat ramp, which is 

where the sailors changing rooms will be.  There will also be lots more parking available down at this 

end of the venue if required. 


